
THE BOPPY COMPANY RECALLS NEWBORN LOUNGER DUE TO 

SUFFOCATION RISK 
 
 

Recall Date:  23 September 2021 
    
Description:  The U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission (CPSC) and The Boppy 

Company, of Golden, Colorado, are announcing the recall of the Boppy Original Newborn 

Loungers, Boppy Preferred Newborn Loungers and Pottery Barn Kids Boppy Newborn Loungers.  

The following products sold at the Exchange are affected by the recall: 

Product Description UPC 

Boppy Newborn Lounger - Hello Baby 769662431125 

Boppy Newborn Lounger - Gray 769662431163 

 

Hazard:  Infants can suffocate if they roll, move, or are placed on the lounger in a position that 

obstructs breathing, or roll off the lounger onto an external surface, such as an adult pillow or soft 

bedding that obstructs breathing. 

 

Remedy:  Consumers should immediately stop using the recalled loungers and contact The 
Boppy Company for a refund. 
 
Incidents/Injuries: There have been eight reports of infant deaths associated with the Boppy 
Company Newborn Lounger and this hazard. 
 
Sold at: Worldwide Exchange stores, shopmyexchange.com, and other retailers 
 
Consumer Contact:  The Boppy Company toll-free at 800-416-1355 from 9 a.m. to 5 p.m. ET 
Monday through Friday or online at www.boppy.com and click “Recall & Safety Alert” for more 
information. 
 
Manufacturer: The Boppy Company 

 

Recall #: 21-022 

https://www.boppy.com/pages/loungerrecall

